HOLOGIC

August 20, 2015
PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTIFICATION
Dear Hologic Customer,

As a valued Hologic customer, you have our commitment to provide you with the highest quality
customer service, product support and technologically advanced products.

As a leading global healthcare and diagnostic company, we strive to make advances toward greater
certainty for our customers by providing them with cutting edge technology that makes a real
difference in patients’ lives.

In recent years, we continue to see a tremendous increase in demand for our Selenia® Dimensions®
system product line worldwide, as well as an increased demand for Hologic's 3D Mammography ™
technology coupled with ImageChecker digital CAD technology. As a result the demand for our
analog CAD line has decreased, and we have decided to discontinue sales of the analog CAD line.

Effective October 1st, 2015, Hologic is announcing the End of Life (EOL) for:

¢ ImageChecker® Analog CAD Systems
e CheckMate™ Uitra Display Unit

Hologic and its authorized dealers will continue to provide phone support, onsite service support, and
materials (based on the availability of replacement components) for the above mentioned products.
Every effort will be made to service our cﬁ?rent customers through October 1st, 2017. Service
agreements currently in effect past the EOL date will be honored; however, new and renewal service
agreements will be accepted at the discretion of Hologic. Every effort will be made to provide
uninterrupted service to our customers throughout this period.

For all questions concerning this End of Life notice, or for assistance to identify your local Hologic
Account Manager, please contact Hologic Customer Sales Support at 1-877-992-9892.

Sincerely,

s

Roger D. Mills

Vice President, Service and Support
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